The Garden Clubs of Mississippi, Inc.
"Gardeners Hands In Service"

Canton Garden Club
Canton, Mississippi
"Learning and Growing Together"

September 12, 2013

Dear Mr. Vance,

Members of the Canton Garden Club would like very much to attend the October 7, 2013, Board of Supervisors meeting to present Certificates of Appreciation to the Supervisors and Mr. Barry Parker of Courthouse Building and Grounds Department.

We would deeply appreciate your putting us on the agenda. If you need to get in touch with me, please call 601-855-2482.

Your consideration is deeply appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Myra Sandidge

Chairman,

Madison County Courthouse Historical Marker Project